
 

Bellahouston Academy 

Parent Partnership Surveys and Focus Groups 

 

The Bellahouston Academy Parent Partnership is a new programme which 

has been designed to involve our parents/carers in the life of the school, 

and engage our parents/carers in discussions about learning. On two 

occasions per session: 

 

• We will issue an online survey - focusing on a significant area of our school 

improvement plan - to all of our parents. 

 

• We will collate your feedback from survey responses, and identify themes we feel 

require further discussion with our parents/carers. We will invite parents/carers to visit 

us in school, and form focus groups, so that we can hear more detailed views on how 

our practice is effective, and how it could be further improved. 

 

• We will then invite small groups of parents/carers to join us in school to attend parent 

workshops. These parent workshops may involve subject teachers delivering activities 

which allow parents/carers to build a greater understanding of the experiences their 

children have in our school and classrooms. We will also look to offer parent 

workshops designed to: help parents/carers support learning at home by promoting 

good study skills and habits; involve parents/carers more fully in the Course Choice 

process; and ensure that parents/carers understand how to support their child into a 

positive post-school destination. 

 

• We will, in due course,  publish evidence - using our social media platforms, school 

notice boards and other means - that we have listened to and acted upon the parental 

views we have collated following our termly parental surveys and/or focus group 

discussions. 

 

The QR Code below will take you to our Parent Partnership Survey about the ways in which 

we involve and engage parents in the life of our school.  We look forward to your 

feedback. 

 

 


